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To:   Participating Prestige Health Choice Providers 
 
Date:   April 24, 2020 
 

Subject:  PDL Update - Drug Recall - Ranitidine Products Removed from PDL 
 
 
Our records indicate that one or more Prestige Health Choice members may have recently filled a 
prescription for Ranitidine that originated from your office. On April 1, the U.S. Food and Drug 
Administration (FDA) announced it is requesting manufacturers withdraw all prescription and over-the-
counter (OTC) Ranitidine drugs from the market immediately. 
 
You can find complete information on the drug recall by visiting www.prestigehealthchoice.com 
and/or https://www.fda.gov/news-events/press-announcements/fda-requests-removal-all-ranitidine-
products-zantac-market.  
 
To view the updated Preferred Drug List (PDL) please visit www.prestigehealthchoice.com and/or 
https://ahca.myflorida.com/Medicaid/Prescribed_Drug/pharm_thera/index.shtml. 
 
The purpose of this fax blast is to notify you of the recall and related removal of ranitidine from the 
PDL. If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive 
or the Provider Services department at 1-800-617-5727. 
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